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Subject:
Suggested corrections to School Committee Regular Session minutes of 5/10/07.
By:

Neil Bernstein

Date:

2007-07-17
Mod date:
2007-07-17
[Under Old Business / Redistricting:]
[After the second paragraph]

Dr. Malone noted that an additional 4th grade class would be added at Hadley, for a total of three. The district is looking for Clarke 4th grade families to volunteer to move to Hadley. The volunteer families would be responsible for transportation, even if their distance from Hadley would warrant town transportation.

Dr. Malone stated that after the redistricting, no K-5th elementary class would have more than 26 students.

Dr. Malone noted that all appeals should be made to the current Principals.
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